The Spring Creek Association is seeking qualified candidates from the 300 Tract (Sunset Ridge,
nearest to the Sports Complex) to fill a vacancy on their Board of Directors. The candidate will
fulfill the unexpired term ending in June 2023. Shouid a qualified candidate not be available
from the 300 Tract, the Board of Directors may consider candidates from the other Tracts. All
candidates must a member of the Association in good standing and in compliance of the
Declarations of Reservations. Complete and send the BOD Application form, found online or at
SCA offices, along with your letter of interest to lessiebahr@springcreeknv.org by 5:00pm,
March 16, 2020. The Board will consider appointment at their March 25, 2020 meeting.




